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23.4.21 

Dear Families 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term.  What a wonderful start it’s been, with sunshine all week.  We 

have made great use of the field and the outside areas, and we must say a big thank you to 

everyone who has donated plants - and other toys, games and equipment too – everything is 

being put to great use already.  The children have settled back in well and we are already 

progressing with our new learning and topics, as well as consolidating learning from earlier in the 

year.   

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from each class with 

everyone, and enjoy that wonderful feeling of our family all being back in school together.  Even 

though we still can’t see each other in real life, getting the whole school together in Teams helps us 

feel so connected. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Theia Annie 

Godrevy Primrose William 

Longships Bowe Phoebe 

Pendeen Stanley Theo 

Carne Oscar Aimee 

Gwithian Iylah Flynn 

Lamorna Connie Imogen 

Class 5MB Ailsa Josh 

Class 5LW Libby Isabella 

Class 6 Noah G. Faye 

 

 The Big Ask 

The Children’s Commissioner for England, Rachel de Souza, wants our children’s 

help in telling the Government what they think and what our children need to live 

happier lives.  It would be great if all our children would take part in the 

survey…click on the link below: 

The Big Ask | Children's Commissioner for England  

 

Road Safety 

We have had reports from local residents of unsafe driving and parking around the village.  Please 

help us to keep everyone safe by keeping to low speeds, being mindful of others and walking to 

school or using one of the buses where possible.  Thank you. 

 

Thank You! 

Thank you so much for all the donations of plants, games, books, toys, pots and pans.  They are 

being put to such good use.  Mousehole would be delighted for any donations of compost, top soil 

or pots too. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/
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My Personal Best  

 

We are delighted to 

continue our work with the 

Youth Sports Trust (YST) in My Personal Best, a programme that links life 

skills and character through PE.  Through the programme we are working 

to: 

• Improve health and wellbeing and personal skills 

• Grow understanding of working with others (social skills) 

• Create opportunities, overcome challenges and make choices (thinking skills) 

• Increase everyone’s potential achievement and readiness for life 

Mrs Martin and Mr Brandreth have worked very hard to share the resources with the teachers and 

children.  The values that we are focussing on each week through the Summer Term are below, 

and as we see these being demonstrated we will be giving out Pink Reward Tickets. 

Week Beginning EYFS/KS1 KS2 

19.4.21 Honesty Self-belief 

26.4.21 Self-belief Honesty 

3.5.21 Gratitude Cooperation 

10.5.21 Cooperation Gratitude 

17.5.21 Resourcefulness Problem solving 

24.5.21 Problem solving Resourcefulness 

  

Summer 2: 

  

Week Beginning EYFS/KS1 KS2 

7.6.21 Integrity Self-motivation 

14.6.21 Self-motivation Integrity 

21.6.21 Fairness Reflection 

28.6.21 Reflection Fairness 

5.7.21 Decision making Evaluation 

12.7.21 Evaluation Decision making 

19.7.21 Self-discipline Self-discipline 

  

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Even though we can’t have a 

conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is 

usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 

 

 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2Fcoronavirus&data=02%7C01%7Ccatherine.biddick%40mounthawke.org%7C71d13370fcd3478876e608d8597185a7%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637357691394091581&sdata=FoIws%2FvnV3y%2Fb9K5%2BGlBeh%2BUwwWIasywQKSjk%2FqDTzA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus
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Friends of Mount Hawke Academy School PTA (FOMHS) News 

 

Plants for the Playground 

FOMHS would like to ask for donations of any plants, particularly hardy/perennial flowering plants to 

plant around the playing field and edges of the playground, where possible, to brighten the school 

grounds up for the children during playtime. We are very grateful to Julie of Julies Plants who 

donated lots of plants to Mousehole class and for planted up planters from Nikki Arnold. If you have 

any plants that you can donate, or bulbs, or shrubs, please do bring them into school. It would be 

great to have flowers coming into bloom all year round. 
FOMHS is raising funds to brighten up the playground and provide more play items for all the children at break times. We are looking to lay playground markings, such as hopscotch, and buy more skipping ropes and hoops for the children to enjoy when they are outside. All support towards this will be so childre 

Easter Smartie Challenge 

FOMHS gave every child a treat for Easter for them to eat, do good deeds, or extra reading in 

exchange for 20p's earned to pop into the tubes before bringing them back in to school.  Please 

send your tubes back into school by Monday if you haven’t done so already and thanks in 

advance for taking part. 

 

FOMHS Needs You 

FOMHS is open to new members, if you can contribute in any way, find our group "FOMHS" on 

Facebook and request to join. 

We also have a public Facebook page for information on our events: Friends of Mount Hawke 

Academy School (FOMHS) PTA 

 

Alison Jobbins 

Chair of FOMHS 

 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofile.php%3Fid%3D106863264218196%26ref%3Dbr_rs&data=04%7C01%7Ccatherine.biddick%40mounthawke.org%7Cb409d3832e1946eb0fa708d904d8a3a5%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637546150763367865%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=7rE31nEFgBmg0v03KgnbFxM5CxONsdKNtSg1pmwlQL4%3D&reserved=0
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